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Minnesota is long overdue in restoring its once container deposit legislation. It worked well for us
before. It would reduce our use of plastic. The MPCA must improve its efforts to communicate and
publicize the data that demonstrates the value of container deposit legislation. Such a change would
go long way to help our planet.


